
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

Date:  August 11, 2021 

To:  Chair Weeks and Members of the Planning Commission 

From:  Susie Murray, Senior Planner  

Subject: Recommendations for Continuances of Item 9.1 the Next 

Regularly Scheduled Planning Commission Meeting 

 

 

Please be advised that at the regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting 
to be held on Thursday – August 12, 2021, at or after 4:00 PM, Planning staff will 
recommend continuances of the meeting item described below to the next 
regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting. 
 
9.1 PUBLIC HEARING - ERUDITE DISPENSARY (CANNABIS RETAIL), CEQA 
EXEMPT PROJECT - CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT - 3059 COFFEY LANE - 
CUP19-056 

The applicant has requested a continuance to prepare a focused traffic study 
for the proposed Cannabis Retail facility. Staff supports this request. 

 
 

 


